
Notification of Boil Water Advisory 

SW Ace Ln, SW Cromwell Ct, SW Blaine Ct, SW Karen Ct, and 
SW Donald Ct. 

A precautionary boil water advisory starting on Monday, August 23, 
will be in effect for all businesses and residences in the area of SW Ace 
Ln, SW Cromwell Ct, SW Blaine Ct, SW Karen Ct, and SW Donald Ct until 

otherwise notified by the City of Lake City Utility Department. This is 
due to a scheduled repair of a leaking water main. 

There will be signs and hang tags placed in the area. 

Once water services have been restored, water should be boiled for at least two (2) minutes 
prior to consumption. 

The City of Lake City and the Utility Department apologizes for the inconvenience as we 
complete the necessary repairs to the water main. 

Please call (386) 758-5492 with any questions or concerns. 




